
The Revision Process

 All middle school and high schools were represented in the on-going 

revisions conversation.

 All secondary principals were represented in the on-going revisions 

conversation.

 All secondary administrators will be provided training during summer 

leadership regarding the revisions.

 All secondary campuses will be provided training as a zone in August 

regarding the revisions. The training will be provided collaboratively by the 

ASAP for the zone, C & I, the campus principals, and the teacher 

representatives that participated in the process. 

 All secondary administrators will be provided sample letters to distribute to 

parents no later than September 1, 2018.

 All secondary teachers will collaborate as a PLC to agree as content areas 

about implementation and expectations. 



TEC 28.0216

(1) must require a teacher to assign a grade that reflects the 

student's relative mastery of an assignment;

(2) may not require a classroom classroom teacher to assign a 

minimum grade for an assignment without regard to the student's 

quality of work; and

(3) may allow a student a reasonable opportunity to make up or redo 

a class assignment or examination for which the student received a 

failing grade.


